


Greetings in Christ, 

	 We hope you all had a very happy thanksgiving! God was 
so good to us in the month of November. We were blessed with 
two meetings where the churches have let us know they want to 
take us on for support. One more church took us on this month 
making our current percentage about 90. 

	 The girls passports have been submitted and we paid 

extra to expedite them so that, Lord-willing, 
we will be able to take a short survey trip in 
January. If you are receiving this prayer letter 
and do not currently support us, now is the 
time! Please help us in getting that last 10% so we can reach the field 
as quickly as possible. 

		 The Sunday before Thanksgiving, we were able to help out in 
our home churches big day of preaching and giving out groceries. 
Josiah preached twice and saw dozens of people saved and Ruth Ann 
helped running registration and with the giveaways. In total our church 

presented the gospel to 3,111 people and saw 792 professions of faith. 

		 We will be sending Christmas cards out shortly. If you 
would like one please email us your current mailing address. 

		 Thank you for your continued prayer and support. We 
could not do what we do without you. Please pray that God 
would give us wisdom as 
we are trying to plan the 
best way to transport 
our belongings down to 
Trinidad. We have an 
opportunity to bring as 
many Bibles and John 

and Romans as we can fit in a shipping container 
along with our belongings, but we do not know if 
this is the best option because the very least this 
would cost is $11,000. We hope you have a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.


	 Your Missionaries,

Josiah, Ruth Ann, Maryann, and Bethany 
Goddard
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Ruth Ann’s Corner 
We are cherishing every moment of our last 
Christmas season in the states for a while. We 
took Maryann to pick out a Christmas tree. 
Josiah and I are loving experiencing the joy of 
Christmas through a child’s eyes. It seems like 
every time we get in the car Maryann asks 
“Christmas lights please?” Bethany is finally 
well after over a month of being sick. Please 
pray for health during this cold/flu season. 

Josiah preaching at our big day.

Josiah working on the big 
day.

The girls are enjoying Christmas time!


